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ATTENTION: The annual Swan Harbor RC Christmas Party, elections,
early membership sign up and raffle will be held Dec. 8, 2PM
at the Havre de Grace Activity Center. See text for directions.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

President Scott Jordan opened the meeting of Nov at 7PM at the
Churchville Rec Center. There were 17 members present.

e Our next meeting will be held at 2pm, Dec 8 at the Havre de
Grace Activity Center See text for directions. We will have the
Christmas party, election of officers, an opportunity to sign up
for next year’s membership and buy tickets for our great raffle.
Bring money.
Nominations were made for 2013 officers. So far we have:

o President: Scott Jordan

o Vice President: Gary Gunter

o Treasurer: Steve Snyder
Sect'Y/Newsletter: Achille Silvestri
Safety Officer: Bob Walker
Member at large: Dale Davis
Member at large: Jim Snyder

o

o O O

Other nominations will be accepted up to election day.
Please bring Ballot to Christmas Party. 2013 Ballot

Gary Hershberger and the CMPRO T45 Navy Jet

Steve Snyder has attached links where you can download
your election ballot and 2013 membership application. Note,
rates for membership have gone down.

It was agreed to have our mowers professionally serviced for the new season.

Also, next year we will need some bungees, pipes and mulch for our overhangs.

It was agreed to spend about $400 for the Christmas raffle. It will probably be a mix of electrics.

There was some discussion about possibly hiring a bus to have a day out at the UDVAR-HAZY Museum at Dulles airport. May
come up next year.

e Steve reported we have 77 paid up members.

Any questions about the Newsletter can be directed to Achille Silvestri, Ph 1-410-838-6261 or axsilvestri@verizon.net

ATTENTION - ANNUAL SWAN HARBOR CHRISTMAS PARTY

This is a big deal. Great food, bring your spouse, children or what ever. This is one of the best parts of your membership.

Steve will get the shrimp and the cold cut platters.

Members are encouraged to bring fruits, salads and desserts.

This year's annual Swan Harbor Christmas Party will be on December 8, 2012 from 2:00 to 5:00 PM. at a new and exciting venue:

Havre de Grace Activity Center
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351 Lewis Lane, Havre de Grace, MD

Directions: To get there from Oakington Road, go east on Route 40 towards Havre de Grace........ When you get to the second red light
there will be a small shopping center on your right and a Burger King....This is Lewis Lane where you will turn right and drive up over the
train track bridge and on the other side of the bridge, you will turn left into the Activity Center.....It is directly across the street from the
Havre de Grace Middle School....

Link on BING Maps

Don't be the only fool to go to the wrong locations. Please pass the word!

CLUB DUES TIME Again...

This year the club dues are $50.00. We will start collecting dues a the Club Christmas party. Please bring your payment to the party. If
any of your information has changed please complete a 2013 Membership Application.

SHOW AND TELL...

Gary Hershberger did it again. He brought in a beautiful CMPRO T45 Navy Jet...powered with a 90mm ducted fan.

Bob Walker showed a SBACH 342 3D he could hold in his hand...a cutie.

FROM THE PITS...

Ran into Richard Schweiger at the field. We haven’t seen him for a while. He was flying an UltraSport 60 by Hangar 9.

Bob Walker and a handful of SBACH 3D Richard Schweiger and the UltraSport 60

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC....

Swan Harbor RC meets 7 PM the second Tuesday of the month. In the Fall and Winter we meet at the Churchville Rec Center located
on Glenville Road in Churchville. Otherwise we meet at our flying field at Swan Harbor Farm. The public is welcome to the meetings. To
fly with us at Swan Harbor flying field take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for
Swan Harbor Farm. Be sure to have a current AMA membership card because you need it to fly. A SWAN HARBOR RC 2012
Membership Applications is available on line or additional information can be obtained from Steve Snyder, 410-638-2895,

Steve@SwanharborRC.com.
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Swan Harbor Christmas Party from 2:00 PM till 5:00 PM
Dec 8, 2012 at the Havre de Grace Activity Center
351 Lewis Lane, Havre de Grace, MD

Mar 9, 2013  Lebanon Flea Market.
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